OPEN SESSION - BOARD OF SELECTMEN’S MEETING

Tuesday, October 25, 2016 at 8:00 p.m.

Berlin Town Offices, 23 Linden Street, Berlin, MA

Present: Chairman Judith Booman and Clerk Christine Keefe (Vice Chairman Thomas Andrew absent), Planning Board members Tom Sanford, Tim Wheeler, Janet Campbell (Planning Board members Ronald Vavruska and Laura Mullary absent), Board of Appeals member Lynn Ryan, Town Clerk Eloise Salls, Paul Anderson, Bob Blair, and Peter Hoffman..  
The meeting opened at 8:01 p.m. The Selectmen met jointly with the Planning Board to interview applicants interested in serving on the Economic Development Committee (EDC): Paul Anderson, Bob Blair, and Peter Hoffman. The two boards also discussed the goals and expectations of the EDC, created by ATM vote.  Five people (Anderson, Blair and Hoffman, as well as Nadine Ekstrom and Cornelia Murphy, who were not present for the meeting) were appointed to the EDC, 5-0.
The meeting adjourned at 9:12 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,
Christine Keefe, Clerk

